
 

 
November 12, 2020 

 

Greetings Heidelberg Students: 

 

I would like to provide an update on the CARES Act Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund 

(HEERF) for which you recently received a reminder to apply. We had an overwhelming number 

of applicants seek funds to assist with expenses related to COVID-19 and had to close the 

application as those funds have been awarded. 

 

We realize not all of the applicants were able to receive funds they applied for as we had to 

provide funds on a first-come, first-served basis to those who had not received this grant 

money over the course of the availability period. We hope that an additional round of relief 

funds will become available in the coming weeks and we will let you know as soon as any grant 

is awarded. However, we do not know if additional relief funds will be awarded at this time. 

 

As always, we are concerned about the financial well-being of our students and will always 

consult with you regarding your financial situation. If you are having a hardship, please let us 

know so that we can direct you to the best resources available. While we cannot always provide 

direct financial assistance, we are here to help guide you in this process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Tony Bourne 

Vice President for Enrollment Management & Marketing 


